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CASINO CHRISTIAN SCHOOL -  BULLETIN TERM 3

Buy-a-Bale Fundraiser



Thank you to the school community for your efforts 
in the fundraising last Friday.

We raised $1400.
A special thank you goes to Kelly Griffiths for 

providing many of the cupcakes and to Robert 
Matthews who supplied the meat for the BBQ.

Thank You!



Thank You! Bible Society 
Masterclass Excursion



Tumble Monkeys are off on an Outdoor Adventure 
next Wednesday!  

Boarding the school bus at 9.45am we will be heading out to Windara to check out the new play 
equipment and sandpit in their big fenced playground.

We will also have the opportunity to try and find our way through the maze, play a few games and share 
some morning tea together before reboarding the bus and heading back to school.

If you have any preschoolers or friends with 
preschoolers and would like to join us on our 

adventure, please contact Erin on 0478 960 3690 
or message the Facebook ‘Tumble Monkeys’ 

page.



AUGUST
24.8.18	 Secondary State Athletics
29.8.18	 Tumble Monkeys Outdoor Adventure
29.8.18	 Science Building Opening
30.8.18	 High School Assembly - 9:50pm
30.8.18	 Primary Assembly 2pm

September
5.9.18	 Tumble Monkeys
10.9.18	 High School Camp -Burleigh Heads
12.9.18	 Tumble Monkeys
13.9.18	 Primary Assembly 2pm
14.9.18	 Zone Rugby and Netball Gala Day
17.9.18	 Year 10 Work Experience
18.9.18	 Teacher/Student Soccer Game
19.9.18	 Tumble Monkeys
25.9.18	 PASS Excursion Float & Water Games
26.9.18	 Tumble Monkeys
27.9.18	 Primary Assembly 2pm
28.9.18	 Last Day of Term - Yr 12 Graduation

For all events see school webpage calendar: 
http://ccs.nsw.edu.au/events/ Or find calendar and 

events using the School APP.

What’s On

CASINO CHRISTIAN SCHOOL -  BULLETIN TERM 2

CANTEEN
NO Canteen - this week.

From the Secondary Coordinator
    Camp
Final payments were due on Friday Week 1. 
If students haven’t fully paid by Friday of Week 5 
(tomorrow) they will be unable to attend. 
This is an exension on the due date as payments 
should all be finalised by now. 
There are no refunds due to booking costs, which 
was explained clearly on the notes that went home.

Mr Prozinski
Secondary Coordinator

Science Building Opening
Wednesday 29th August, 10:30am

All parents and families are invited to attend the 
official opening. There will be an Assembly in the 

MPC, followed by a tour and lunch for parents and 
guests. Please RSVP if you would like to stay for 

lunch. 

Uniform Shop - Opening Hours
Monday  8am-11am

Wednesday 1pm-4pm 

http://ccs.nsw.edu.au/events


Year 12 Family and Friends
Information Evening
Ask about our �lexible study options,
pathway programs and support services.

The information evenings will be held across each of our
three campus locations. Light refreshments will be
provided from 5pm, with the information presentation
commencing at 5.30pm. More information below:

When: 5pm to 7pm - Wednesday 29th August

Where: Gold Coast campus - Building C Lecture Theatre 
Lismore campus - Learning Centre 
Coffs Harbour campus - D Block Theatre

RSVP: To register your interest contact
studentrecruitment@scu.edu.au

www.scu.edu.au
CRICOS provider 01241G


